
 

 

 
 

Ref: IRC-6453 
27 May 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
David Edmund 
fyi-request-26733-d43323d4@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Tēnā koe Mr Edmund 
 
Thank you for your email of 11 May 2024, to Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council (the 
Council) requesting the following information under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA): 
 

• Particulates are mentioned in your long term policy Q&A's for introducing motorcycle parking 
fees. 

1. Can you provide details on particulates with reference to its priorities over other 
pollutants, existing particulate quantities, reduction targets and particulate emission 
sources relevant to your proposed motorcycle parking fees. 

2. Please provide all your data and surveys on particulates in the WCC region including 
shipping and airport traffic. 

 
I am writing to advise you that we have transferred part of your request to Greater Wellington Region 
Council (GWRC). Part of the information to which your request relates, namely data on particulates 
regarding shipping is believed to be more closely connected with the functions of GWRC. In these 
circumstances, we are required by section 12 of the LGOIMA to transfer your request. 
 
You can expect to hear from GWRC concerning part two of your request in due course. Alternatively, 
you can contact GRWC by emailing them at info@gw.govt.nz.  
 
 
Nāku noa, nā 
 
 
 
 
 
Danika Morris-Brown 
Senior Advisor Official Information 
Risk and Assurance Team 
Te Kaunihera o Pōneke | Wellington City Council  
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